
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
AT STEVES 
APR 14 - 18 
2025 

         STEVES@SD38.BC.CA 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 
 
April 24 
Treat Day for $1 
9:00am Community Walk 
 
April 29 
Report cards published 
 
May 2 
Hot Lunch - Japanese 
 
May 5 
PAC Meeting 
 
May 6 
Minoru Track Meet 
Grades 4 – 7 
 
 

 
 

 
NEXT WEEK’S CALENDAR 

 
Monday, April 14 

o Be You Club for All (lunchtime in the gym) 
 

Wednesday, April 16 
o Games Club, grades 4 – 7 (lunchtime in the library) 
o Basketball Club gr 2 & 3 (2:45 to 3:45) 

 
Thursday, April 17 

o Hot Lunch - Tealips 
 

Friday, April 18 
o Good Friday (school not in session) 

 
Monday, April 21 

o Easter Monday (school not in session) 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 

o Our extra-curricular basketball program run by our 
community /parent volunteer, Jason Birring, will be 
continuing this term.  Our goal is to provide a safe, 
fun, and active environment for students to work 
together to develop basketball skills and learn to be 
good sports while playing together with their peers.  
This term, practices will take place on Wednesdays 
from 2:45 to 3:45, and will be open to students in 
grades 2 & 3.  Please return permission slips to Ms. 
Ho by Tuesday, April 15th. 
 

o Save the dates:  our year end Band Concert will take 
place on Friday, June 20th at 10:30am for divisions 1, 
2, 3 and 4.  Our year end Music / Dance Performance 
will take place on Tuesday, June 24th at 10:30am for 
divisions 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12.   
 

o This year our Spring Fling will be replaced with a 
Spring Dance!  On Thurs, May 15, from 6pm to 8pm 
we will be rocking in the gym!  Get your tickets now! 

 

 

SCHOOL:  604-668-6660 
EARLY WARNING:  
604-668-7866 

mailto:STEVES@SD38.BC.CA
https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/steves-spring-dance


 

 

 

 

School Story in Action 2024-2025  
  
  
Apr 9, 2025  
  
      This term, the grade 6 and 7 students of division 2 have been working together with their younger 
buddies in division 12 to build connection to the land and their community. The grade 6 and 7s along 
with their kindergarten buddies have been participating in weekly collaborative activities including our 
buddy walks to the estuary, observing nature and wildlife, playing together outdoors, reading together 
including in the dark with flashlights, and participating in schoolwide events to learn about the estuary 
and coyotes.   
  
      The grade 6 and 7s have been developing their leadership abilities to encourage and guide the 
younger students during our times together. The students of division 2 have grown in their abilities to 
work together with the younger students and are observed be positive role models for their younger 
buddies. Finally, the students of division 2 and 12 now have a connection with each other and are often 
waving at each other whenever they see each other outside or inside the school!  
  
This links to our School Story focus in the following way:   
  
Steves is a safe learning community where we strive to:   

• create a sense of belonging  

• see ourselves  

• work together  

• build connections to the land and our community  

• respond to change  

• (Steves School Lens)  

 

 

 

https://steves.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story


 

 

 


